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Robert Maul

Lauren Hollenbeck

FW: Camas School District Project Based Learning High School Public Hearing

From: John Woodward [mailto:jwoodward@envirodatasolutions.com]

Sent: Wednesday, April 12,2017 11:36 AM

To: Community Development Email <communitydevelopment@cityofcamas.us>
Subject: Camas School District Project Based Learning High School Public Hearing

My comments on the proposal are:

1. An enhanced pedestrian crossing is shown directly in front of my house on NW 18" Avenue. What does an
“enhanced” crossing entail? How long of a culvert will be installed in the ditch? What are the possibilities of
moving the crossing either east or west of my house?

2. If vehicle access to the school is only at Lacy and Payne Road, it appears street lights would also be needed at
this intersection. There is no identification of a crosswalk at this intersection. How will the school district
prevent students from crossing at this intersection?

Thanks!

John Woodward
5354 NW18th Avenue
Camas, WA
360-817-2506



